
Stay Informed! 
Sex Trafficking and Youth Exploitation 

DID YOU KNOW…? 
Instances of sex trafficking and sexual exploitation 

are a growing concern for youth and families in York Region 

Would you notice and be aware of it if you saw it? 
What might you do to get help and necessary resources? 

Parents, guardians, caregivers, educators, staff and community 
members are invited to attend one of the information sessions being 

offered.  

Register today! 
When: May 18, 2023 

 Session A:  10:00am – 11:30am 
OR Session B: 6:30pm – 8:00pm 

In a collaborative partnership with Women’s Support Network, the York Region District School 
Board is hosting a virtual information session about sex trafficking and sexual exploitation. 

This session will provide awareness and information about: 
• What is sex trafficking?
• How to identify signs of someone who may be in the process of

being
recruited or is already being trafficked?

• Who is at risk?
• Available resources and supports in the school and community

For more information: 
Oksana Majaski, Community & Partnership Developer, YRDSB at Oksana.majaski@yrdsb.ca
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